
 
 

June 2019 

 
 
General Info: 
Mail correspondence to: 
The Emerald Association of Putnam County 
P.O. Box 141 
Brewster, NY  10509 
 
 

General Membership Meeting Schedule  
Mark your calendar!  2nd Friday of each month September through June.   
Our next general membership meeting will be held Friday, June 14th at Trinity Lutheran Church 
hall located at 2103 Route 6 in Brewster. 
We will have our annual Buffet dinner at the June meeting.  Doors open at 6pm 
 

Executive Board 2017-2018: 
President:  Nuala Donnelly 845.494.9460 
Past President: Jim Scully 845.612.1808      
Vice President:  John Shanley 845.590.3052 
Treasurer:  Margaret O’Reilly 845.225.7375     
Correspondence Secretary:  Pauline Killeen 845.628.5745   
Recording Secretary: Tara Keegan 845.279.0645 
Membership Secretary: Sally Ann Comparetto  scomparetto@houlihanlawrence.com 
 

Web Site: www.emeraldapc.com.    
Our website and e-mail system continue to provide all the information on the association and 
our activities at your fingertips.  We are continually working at updating and improving our 
site. If you have suggestions for content please contact Nuala at nualadonnelly55@gmail.com  
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Social Media: 
If you are a Facebook user “Like” our page and share it with your friends! If you have content you 
would like to see posted, please pass it along to Nuala Donnelly or Lisa Scully. Any comments or 
suggestions are always welcome. 
 
 

Member News Items: 
Another Feis over and in the books.  Thank goodness for the glorious weather we had.  Thanks 
to our Feis chairperson Karyn Oster for a very successful event.  Congratulations to our 2019 
Feis Honoree Nuala Donnelly.  I would to thank all our members that came out and volunteered 
at the Feis.  It takes a lot of work but at the end of the day well worth it.  We will have a 
complete wrap up at our meeting June 14th. 
 
Proud moment:  Congratulations to John Glynn.  His grandson, Liam Dvorak is headed to the All 
Worlds of Baseball in Bulgaria representing Team Ireland!  Liam will be a Junior at Holy Cross 
this Fall. 
 
Thanks to our Snowbird correspondent Pat Farrell for his work during the year.  Pat kept us up 
to date on what’s happening in the Sunshine State. 
 
Don't forget our annual buffet dinner at the June meeting. Doors open at 6pm.  Dinner served at 
6.30pm with meeting to follow.  Thanks to Mary and Jim Dolan for organizing the food for the 
dinner. 
 
Condolences to Anne Hynes on the death of her sister Bridget Healy.  RIP. 
 
Interested to taking a trip in December?  Journey into Kentucky with Treasure Time Tours as 
they present The Wonder of Christmas with the Ark Encounter and Creation Museum December 3-7.  See 
more information attached.  There are a few Emeralds signed up!   
 
If you are unsure of your membership status, please contact Sally Ann 
Comparetto:  scomparetto@houlihanlawrence.com .  $30 for Family; $20 Single 
 

Save-the- date 
Friday, June 14th:  Annual end of year buffet dinner with meeting to follow.   
 
Sunday August 25th Annual Picnic at Putnam Park 
 

Other: 
All Emerald Association members are invited to help by recruiting family members, friends, co-
workers, etc… to join our organization, and encouraging entrepreneurs, store owners, etc… to 
place an ad in our newsletter.   
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If you have any news/information regarding our members (engagements/marriages, births, death 
notices, hospitalized/sick/injured members, etc...) that you would like to be included in the 
newsletter, please contact John Shanley at jtsconstruction@aol.com.    Thank you! 
 
 

  Please keep in your thoughts and prayers All our First Responders and the 
Women and Men in the Armed Forces. Also, a thank you to all our veterans. 
 
 

Have a laugh 
I first met O'Reilly when I was in St Peter's Hospital, Chertsey, England. He was in the same 
ward as me and was lying, quite still, in the bed next to me when I awoke early on that Friday 
morning. I was taken aback because he was swathed in bandages from head to toe, with just two 
little slits for his eyes and this made it difficult to engage him in conversation. However, later 
that same day, his best friend, Dermot Callaghan, came in to visit O'Reilly and I listened in to 
their conversation which went as follows: 'What happened to you?' asked Callaghan. 'I 
staggered out of The Invincible pub, in Shepperton Road, and a lorry hit me a glancing blow and 
knocked me through the Co-op's plate glass window,' mumbled O'Reilly.' 'Begorrah,' exclaimed 
Callaghan in his broad Munster accent, 'It's a good job you were wearing all those bandages or 
you'd have been cut to ribbons!'  

 
 

Please Patronize our Advertisers: 

Ad rates:  Member $30; Non-member $50 for 10 months 
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Tom & Jerry’s Bar and Maggie’s Restaurant 

“The Place Where Strangers Are Friends You’ve Yet to Meet.” 
(845) 278-8900; Emeralds receive 10% Discount 

985-987 Rt. 6 & 22, Brewster, NY 10509 

Serving Lunch and Dinner 7 Days a Week 
 
 
 

 
Karyn K. Oster ADCRG 

Studio 118 
& The Kelly-Oster School of Irish Dance, LLC 

267 Tomahawk Street, Unit C 
Baldwin Place, NY 10505 
www.Studio118ny.com 

Email:Studio118ny@gmail.com 
Phone:845-598-3094 

 
www.KellyOster.com 

Email:KellyOsterSchool@gmail.com 
Phone: 845-598-3094 

 
Follow us on Twitter @Studio118dance or @KellyOsterIDS 

Like our Facebook Page: Studio 118 or Kelly Oster School 
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